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Dosher Foundation heart event raises more than $20K
SOUTHPORT—The fourth annual “Heart to Heart” program by Dosher Memorial
Hospital Foundation on February 8 drew a sell-out crowd of 310 guests and raised more than

$20,000 for the Cardiac Rehabilitation department and other heart health programs by the
hospital. Attendance has grown steadily since the first event which had 160 participants.
The Foundation thanks Dr. James McCriskin of Cape Fear Heart Associates-NHRMC
Physician Group for his keynote remarks this year.
For more information on Dosher Foundation programs, call 910-457-3850 or visit

Dosher.org/Foundation.
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More than 50 guests participate in a line dance exercise at Dosher Foundation’s Heart to Heart
women’s heart health event on February 8.

(Editor’s note: Please see 2" photo and caption on page 2.)
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A longtime supporter of Dosher Foundation’s annual gala and golf tournament,
State Rep. Frank ller (right), Oak Island, also supports the Heart to Heart program. Here he
poses with Dosher Hospital CEO Tom Siemers and Foundation President Lynda Stanley.



